
Post Hurricane Irma Update 
 

Gulf Harbors survived Hurricane Irma very well. 

We experienced damage to some carports, some 

trees uprooted, and minor damage to some 

breezeways. 

All owners are advised to inspect their condos. 

Power is back on and our staff are working 

diligently in attempts to return things to normal. 

 


